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Hello Gypsy Friends! 

 

 Well here we are another month experiencing this uneasy situation where nothing seems quite    

normal.  I hope all is well with all of you! 

 We had our first Zoom class for our Chapter and all went well.  Thanks to Sue Clark for being our first 

“Zoom” teacher!  Great job Sue!!!!  We will be zooming every other month next year until we can meet 

again in person.   

 Cecilia and I have been working on the Heritage Sale which has now been turned down by the City of 

Redlands at the Gable House due to Covid-19.  At the moment I am working to secure a new location—this is 

not easy.  There is no ideal location especially with so many places shut down because of the situation in the 

world today.  Soon I will announce what I have found.  The sale will not be able to be held until November 

because of all of this!  :( 

  Your Board  had a meeting and a few things were decided.  Everything will roll over to 2021 as if 2020 

never existed—LOL!!!  Sorry its really not funny, but you have to laugh at something!  :) 

 A survey was sent out through email and the consensus was overwhelming in favor of continuing 

things as they are.  Your existing Board will stay in place and 

your dues will roll over to 2021. So no dues will be collected at 

this time; however you will still need to pay your SDP dues!  

Please read the Secretary’s report for other news. 

 Hope you all enjoy the Fall season, wear your mask and 

stay safe!  One fun thing to do is take a trip to Oak Glen.  It feels 

very normal up there—just an enjoyable time! 

 Fall blessings to all… 

 Love, Judy! 
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Charities 
Jan Sunny 

Hi everyone...as last month, I hope you are all doing well and 

staying safe!  Again, let’s gather school supplies and socks 

this month.  Please drop them off at O’Flanary’s Emporium 

and I’ll be sure to pick them up.  Take care—Jan! 

 

A note from  

the Prez. 
 

I just want to make sure that you understand EVERYONE is welcome to paint with our group—
members and non members.  Members are charged $15; non-members are charged $20.  You 
must be a member of SDP to be a member of Gypsy Tolers, but we welcome everyone at our 
meetings!  Please join us!!!! 
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Treasurer 
Jolene Cooley 

  Gypsy Tolers   

     

  TREASURER'S REPORT   

  Submitted by:  Jolene Cooley   

  SEPTEMBER  2020   

     

CHECKBOOK BEGINNING BALANCE (9/01/2020): $6,693.68  

     

INCOME:     

 21-Sep-20 Sue Clark Programs for September $464.00  

 21-Sep-20 Refund of Summer Sleepover Deposit for Cancellation $500.00  

     

  TOTAL: $964.00  

     

EXPENSES:     

 11-Sep-20 Sue Clark Programs for Septmeber $381.00  

 11-Sep-20 Postage for return of plaque from SDP $11.75  

 11-Sep-20    

  TOTAL: $392.75 $7,264.93 

     

OUTSTANDING CHECKS:    

4801 20-May-20 Sue Green Refund Sleepover $128.75  

4811 11-Sep-20 Jolene Cooley Postage for return of plaque from SDP $11.75  

     

  TOTAL: $140.50  

     

BANK ENDING BALANCE 9/30/2020): $7,405.43 $7,264.93 

     

CHECKBOOK ENDING BALANCE (9/30/2020): $7,264.93  
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Secretary 
Cheryl Jones 

Board Meeting Minutes 9/10/2020 

 The meeting was called to order by President Judy Coates at 6:05 pm at O’Flannary’s.  Judy spoke about Covid 

which has caused everyone to be disengaged and solitary.  She is hoping everyone has been adjusting well to the      

situation.  Not being able to meet due to restrictions has been unfortunate; the Senior Center has not opened back up 

as of this date. 

 The Heritage Sale was discussed.  If the October date doesn’t work out, we will take the November date 

offered.  Cecilia will email for information.  The possible November date is November 14th.  

 Ways and Means discussed having a raffle at the Heritage Sale of things that have been donated; different   

ideas were discussed; possibly one item every hour.  The price of the tickets has not been settled on. 

 Treasurer reported that there has been no income due to no meetings.  The balance is $6,693.58. 

 Programs spoke about possibly doing Zoom meetings every other month for four months a year. 

 We spoke about having a nominating committee for the upcoming year, but decided on keeping the current 

board in place until we can start having meetings.  The current board members agreed it would be the best thing to do  

taking all into consideration and that an email would be sent to the membership for yes or no.  We will be  changing 

Kim’s position as she is moving away. 

 It was also discussed to extend the current dues—a roll over per say.  Updated information forms need to be 

filled out and returned so information is current.  You will also need to keep your SDP membership current and show 

proof of that.  When we are able to meet in person again, we will let the membership know.  Doing Zoom, it will be the 

same night as our regular meeting night. 

 We were able to receive our deposit back from Miracle Springs for the sleepover.  They are not doing well    

financially and possibly going under.  We may have to find a new location to accommodate us; the Committee is work-

ing on it. 

 Respectfully submitted, Cheryl Jones, Secretary 

 

 On a private note, as of September 25th I am retired and a full-time puppy mom.  I worked 25 years 8 months 

and 10 days as a public servant.  I started with the County at age 37; I worked in the private sector for almost 20 years.  

Pixie is extremely happy and I am looking forward to traveling with her. 

 I want to thank everyone for their patience with the Board during  Covid and not being able to meet.  I know 

for myself that I would not have attended  meetings because my work kept having positive testing and I did not want to 

expose anyone to it.  Zoom has become the new thing, but I’m not Zoom savvy yet so again—thank you!  Cheryl 
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Programs 
Kim Tamiazzo 

Due to Covid, we are not able to meet at the Redlands Community Center.  We are not sure 

what January will bring so we are scheduling our programs every two months via Zoom.  The 

classes will be on Thursday evening from 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm.  Members will be charged $15 

and non-members will pay $20. 

 

We hope that you will join us to paint some fun projects with some GREAT teachers! 

Teachers for Gypsy Programs — 2021 

January 21-Jeannetta Cimo 

March 18-Liz Vigliotto 

May 20-Linda LaRocco 

July-no program, Sleepover 

Sept 16-Heidi Allison 

November 18-Janet Mitchell 
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Sunshine 
Theresa Alvillar-Eulberg 

                      October 

Sharon Bray   2 

Kathy Ruth    11 

Ursula Peine   15 

Jolene Cooley   18 
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Membership 
Carol Whitton 
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What have you been painting during this 

challenging time?? 

Jolene Cooley 
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Nancy Schatz 
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 The purpose of Gypsy 

Tolers is to stimulate interest in 

and appreciation for the art of tole 

and decorative painting. 

 We are a friendly group; our 

programs are designed for us to 

learn new techniques and try new 

products & mediums while having 

fun. 

 Gypsy Tolers welcomes new 

members and guests!!   

 We meet monthly on the 

third Thursday, at 6:00 pm. 

 

Redlands Community Center 

111 W Lugonia Avenue 

Redlands, CA 92373 

EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President:  Judy Coates 

1st VP Programs:  Kim Tamiazzo and                       

Diane Barnhart-McKinney 

2nd VP Charities: Jan Sunny 

Secretary:  Cheryl Jones 

Membership:  Carol Whitton 

Treasurer:  Jolene Cooley 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Audio Visual:  Cecilia Luk 

Historian:  Ginny Gilman 

Hospitality:  Brenda Adamo 

Newsletter:  Nancy Schatz 

Ways & Means:  Carm Brooker 

COMMITTEES 

Christmas Party:  Patti Terral and                             

Carolyn Earsom 

County Fair:  Carol Whitton 

Education:  OPEN 

Gypsy Dollar Coordinator:  OPEN 

Gypsy Dollar Raffle:  OPEN 

Heritage Ornament :  OPEN 

Heritage Sale:  Cecilia Luk 

Nominations:  OPEN 

SDP Liaison/Publicity:  OPEN 

Summer Sleepover:  Heidi Allison 

Sunshine/Birthdays:  Theresa Eulberg 

Web Mistress:  OPEN 

Welcome:   OPEN 

Reminder … Board meetings are held the 

second Thursday of the month at 6pm at     

Coco’s on the corner of Tennessee and  

Colton.     Every member is welcome to 

attend! 


